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Scouting in Rusthall

2010
“The code of the knight is still the code of the gentleman today”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 to 1941)
	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.
· Copies of the St Paul’s Parish Church magazine for this year.

· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Presentation of the Richard Boxall Rotary Trophy

21 July 2010
	Richard Boxall, former Cub, Scout, Senior Scout, Instructor and founder member of Nonesuch Green, who passed away in 2008, was an active member and one time President of the Southborough Rotary Club.  
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	In recognition of Richard’s service to both organisations, the Club presented a commemorative trophy – the Richard Boxall Rotary Trophy - to the Scout Troop on 21 July.  The cup is to be presented annually to the best performing Scout.
	


Summer Camp
Blacklands Farm Guide Campsite

August 2010

Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ?

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

A new DC

Brian Hobden is appointed District Commissioner.

10 old Scouts meet
Toad Rock Retreat

14 October 2010

10 old Scouts gather at the Toad Rock Retreat – to “celebrate not having seen each other for many years”. 
A resolution is passed to hold a Reunion of old Rusthall Scouts, Guides and members of the St Paul’s Rusthall Youth Fellowship in 2011.
Scout Movement Milestones - 2010
	
	Milestones yet to be identified

	
	

	
	


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page

The Richard Boxall Rotary Trophy
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Southborough Rotary Club








	
	
	            Last updated 28 July 2014



